To whom it may concern:

I wrote to Mr. Lewis and Mr Pribil about the bus stop on Hale Street.

It was moved 2 months ago with no previous notification.

I live in a senior apt building.

There are tenants who use walkers and wheelchairs.

Where the stop is now you have to cross two streets. I have included pictures.

at LTC has the petition I did in the building. She will not change her mind.

Where the original bus stop was, there is a crosswalk. It was very convenient for the tenants of the building and neighborhood.

You have my permission to make this public Cindy Dolphin
The first photo. New bus stop with tree
Second photo the 2 streets we have to cross
Third photo is the original bus stop where
Cement pad is located.





